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“We are all so many things…” campaign confronts the stigma 
that rules the lives of Gypsies and Travellers 
 

A new campaign aims to challenge public perceptions of Gypsies and Travellers by asking why 
people only ever see their ethnicity, not their worth.  

The striking poster and social media campaign, devised by Gypsies and Travellers, aims to 
demonstrate that the reality of Gypsies and Travellers’ lives is a far cry from the vulgar and 
caricatured images presented in the news media and television programmes such as My Big Fat 
Gypsy Wedding. 

“People from the Gypsy and Traveller community are living lives just like everyone else – 
working, contributing to society, looking after families, studying, pursuing hobbies, supporting 
good causes,” says Debby Kennett, Chief Executive of London Gypsies and Travellers.  

“But once people know that a person is a Gypsy or a Traveller, it’s that one fact that dictates their 
view. And the old stereotypes dominate. Many people from the community continuously hide 
their identity because they know it will affect whether they get a job and how they will be 
treated.” 

“Our campaign aims to present that reality in a striking way and make people consider their 
reactions.” 

Among the people featured in the poster campaign is Mena Mongan from Hackney, a mother of 
three, office receptionist and volunteer.  

“I wanted to put my face to this campaign to show people who we really are. This is our response 
to the racism we suffer every day. In London I am often refused entry into restaurants, pubs, and 
I am followed regularly around shops by security guards.  

  



	

[“We are so many things” press release cont.] 
 

“Every day, when my children go to school, I make sure that they are more pristine than all the 
other kids, because I know they will always be the first to be called ‘dirty'. 

“I don’t want this anymore and I certainly don’t want it for my children or my grandchildren. It has 
gone on long enough.” 

 
 

Romani Gypsies and Irish Travellers are recognised as ethnic groups under the Race Relations 
Act 1976, and they are protected by the Equality Act 2010. But prejudice and discrimination are 
still rife, affecting access to services, jobs and accommodation. Negative media coverage 
increases feelings of isolation.  

London Gypsies and Travellers has asked London Mayor Sadiq Khan to publicly support the 
campaign and the efforts of Gypsies and Travellers in London to challenge prejudice. It is asking 
supporters to download and print campaign posters and put them up in local schools, GP 
surgeries, community centres and cafes. 

 

For more information, case studies, campaign materials: 

Contact Clemmie James cjames@londongandt.org.uk 020 8533 2002  

For information about London Gypsies and Travellers 

www.londongypsiesandtravellers.org.uk 


